
Orientation is mandatory for all apprentices—it counts as your first class of the year. 
You will be receiving an RSVP Email and/or text, be sure to respond via the web link 
that you have received the orientation details.

https://bactraining.org/lead-archives-0


Brick Pre-Apprentices: Darnell Dotson, Jarol Quevedo Lima, Denys Kuklinovekyi, Mohamed Ahmed, 
Maksym Yezhov, Kameron Bettie, Ta Shi, Hugh Ipsen, Maksym Korbut, Alina Trukhina, Geordie Flantz, 
Hue Vue, Andrii Mukhamadiev, Isak Bernard. Not Pictured: Jacob Wessing

As we enter the fifth week of our final pre-apprenticeship program of 2024, we are 
thrilled to witness the growth and of our 15 participants. These individuals have shown 
enthusiasm and commitment as they prepare to enter the field, acquiring foundational 
skills and knowledge essential for their future careers.

The pre-apprenticeship program has provides a comprehensive introduction to the 
basics of our trades. Over the past five weeks, our pre-apprentices have gained 
hands-on experience and practical knowledge in various aspects of the field, ensuring 
they are well-prepared for the challenges ahead.

We have introduced our participants to the art of spreading mortar, an essential skill 
that is used consistently in our day-to-day work. They have also practiced laying brick 
and block to a line and cleaning and tuckpointing joints. Our trainees have been 
introduced to running the saw, gaining confidence in their ability to cut materials 
accurately. 

We are proud of their achievements thus far and are excited to support them as they 
transition into their apprenticeships. The future of the trades is bright with these 
passionate and skilled individuals leading the way.

Pre-Apprenticeship



Important Dates & Upcoming Events
July 20: BAC Family Picnic
August 13: Apprentice Orientation

www.bactraining.org/calendar
www.bactraining.org



